Summer Tournament -Tennis



Dear Parents / Caregivers

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in Tennis at the Summer Tournament to be held at Wilding Park on Tuesday the 10th March.

204 Selwyn Street Christchurch 8024 Ph (03) 332 2408 Fax (03) 337 2140

We require parent transport to take the teams to and from Wilding Park and as we have 4 teams competing we would appreciate parents to help with supervision during the day. Students will be leaving school at 8.15am. If you are able to help with transport and/or supervision please indicate on the return slip below.

Please make sure your child has plenty of food and drink. Parents are welcome to spend all or part of the day with us. The first games begin at 9:00am.

Students will need to wear PE gear. Girls can wear a black or navy tennis skirt or skort if they have one. Proper tennis footwear must be worn with soles that do not leave black marks. Street shoes, hiking books or any heavy footwear is not allowed.

Please sign and return the permission form below and return it to the office by **Friday 6**th **March**.

Yours sincerely

Cam Angus Sport Co-ordinator

Summer Tournament –Tennis	
Child's	s name: Room no:
	Yes, my child has permission to travel by private car to participate in the Summer Tournament Tennis at Wilding Park.
	I am able to transport students to and from Wilding Park
	I am able to help supervise the students during the day at Wilding Park
Parent/Caregiver Signature Contact Ph Number:	

Please return to school office by Friday 6th March